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Incident: Shooting

Contact: Watch Commander, 805.339.4416

Location: 400 Block of W. Ramona

Date/Time Occurred: June 23,2015 at3:56 PM
Officer(s) Involved: Ventura PD Patrol, Ventura City Fire
Victim(s): Juvenile Female, 9 years old (Name withheld)
Adult Male (Name/Age withheld)

Suspect(s): Unknown
Report #: 15-08391

Narrative:

On June 23, 2015 at 3:56 PM, the Ventura Police Department Command Center received numerous 911 calls of a shooting that
had just occurred in the 400 Block of W. Ramona St. Patrol officers, along with Ventura City Fire and AMR personnel, responded to
the call and initially found a 9-year-old female victim suffering from a non-life threatening grazing wound to her leg. She was
transported to VCMC for treatment of her injury. While officers were on scene on Ramona St, the Command Center received a
second call reporting a shooting victim in the 300 Block of W. Park Row. The adult male victim was found to be suffering from a
non-life threatening injury. The suspect(s) are not known at this time and possibly fled from the area on foot.

Officers are currently on scene and conducting an active investigation. Ventura Police Department Major Crimes Detectives are
also responding to the scene. There is no additional information at this time. An additional press release will be sent out when the
information is available.

Anyone with information about this crime is asked to contact the Ventura Police Department at 339-4309.
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